
To:  Jim Gelbmann, Committee Admin 
From: Wendy Lane, MN Citizen 
DATE: April 15, 2020 
Re: Please Pass Vote By Mail 
 
 
I am a MN Citizen, 1621A Upper Afton Road, Saint Paul, MN 55106.   
 
 
I am writing to urge you to pass vote by mail.  It is urgent that we take preventative actions now 
rather than be reactive later and have to spend more funds for having exposed MN voters to COVID-
19.   MN needs the legislature to immediately release COVID-19 federal money so OSS can 
responsibility prepare to keep MN voters safe.    
 
If not handled properly the election could potentially leading to another wave of infected 
Minnesotans, another Stay At Home order, more overwhelmed hospitals, another wave of closed 
businesses, lost jobs and loss of revenues for the state. 
 
 
Thank you.   
  


